
 

 

 
22 July 2015 
 
Mr. Thomas Schneider 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas Schneider: 
 
Thank you for the letter dated 16 July 2015, regarding the release of two-character labels 
at the second level. We have published it to the ICANN correspondence page so that it 
may be viewed by the wider community 
(https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/schneider-to-atallah-16jul15-
en.pdf). 
 
We are currently finalizing the changes to the process for the release of two-character 
labels at the second level, and we plan to provide the GAC with a detailed update shortly. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or any member of the 
Global Domains Division leadership team. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Akram Atallah 
President, Global Domains Division 
ICANN 
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